
The  

 

NOTICE OF CLOSURE  
 

Met Eireann have announced that there is a  
Status Red Weather Warning for Dublin  

on Friday 24/01/2025.  
 

This means that traveling conditions will be  
extremely dangerous.  

 

There will no Consular Service on 
Friday 24th January, 2025. 

 
Normal Embassy and Consular hours will resume  

on Monday 27th January, 2025. 
 
 
 

Please note the normal Consular Section times below: 
 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 
9.30am – 1pm 

 
Email: consular@iranembassy.ie 

 


